
MAKE SURE YOUR VOICE HEARD

The Bay Area and Saginaw County Chambers of Commerce
encourage all members to exercise their right to vote.

Today, February 24 is the last day to register to vote in the March 10
Presidential Primary online.

Click here to register to vote!

Below, you will find additional information from the Michigan Voter Information
Center about registering to vote and requesting an absentee ballot .

https://mvic.sos.state.mi.us/registervoter?ref=voteusa


On behalf of our members, the Bay Area and Saginaw County Chambers of

Commerce will continue to monitor public policy that impacts our region, our

communities and most importantly--your business!

Any questions or concerns contact Director of Government Affairs
Madison Clements: madison@thesaginawbay.com

mailto:madison@thesaginawbay.com

